
From: Mark Gould 
Date: 16 August 2024 at 4:53:43 PM NZST
To: info@rotorualc.nz
Subject: 7 Motels for Homeless objection.

Dear Sirs,
I would like to speak  verbally about this issue with the Commissioners.
I do not support what’s happening and my view there needs to be a final date and a sinking lid policy.The
Numbers of people and or units which are used should be made publicity available.
Regards
Mark Gould
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